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26th February 2024 

 
 
Book Fair & World Book Day 
 
The Book Fair returns to our school on Thursday 29th February and will run until Tuesday 5th 
March. All pupils will be given the opportunity to buy items daily and parents are welcome to 
visit the book fair from 2pm - 4pm. A huge range of books will be on offer that are suitable 
for preschool, foundation stage, key stage one, and key stage two children. 
 
World Book Day will take place on Thursday 7th March. Children are asked to come to school 
dressed as their favourite book character on that day. We are asking parents not to buy a 
costume as children will be encouraged to create their own. Book token prizes will be given 
to the best home-made costumes on the day. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

 

M. Meehan 
 
 
Mr M. Meehan (Principal) 
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